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Jamie Harrop is facilitating our 
Student Leadership Team for the 
2019-2020 school year.  We are 
excited to build our students to be 
positive contributors to our building 
and community! 

ELECTRIC 
HIGHLIGHTS

Mr. Lincicome (FLSD Gifted 
Intervention Specialist Teacher) spent 
time this week providing enrichment 
to our RES students.

The Philo High School 
National Honor Society had 
our Tapping Ceremony this 
week.  Welcome new NHS 
members.

Ms. S. Hampp’s (DFE Second Grade 
Teacher) students pledged to take care 
of others when there is danger.

Thanks to Mr. Loughman (PJHS 7th/
8th Grade ELA Teacher) for 
officiating our PJHS Rock, Paper, 
Scissors World Championship!  Great 
job and the kids had lots of fun.


